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Attendance: 94.3% 

  

Coronation Special! 
 
  

The whole school were invited to wear 
red, white and blue (or special uniform 

such as Beavers/Rainbows etc) to 
commemorate the coronation and King 

Charles on Saturday.  There was a 
fantastic array of costumes and colours 
on show – thank you to the parents and 

carers for supporting. On Thursday we managed a picnic 
outside on the playground (in the rare sunshine), there was a 

special assembly and finally a range of activities undertaken in 
classes. All the staff and Governors would like to wish our families an enjoyable Royal 

Bank Holiday weekend. 
 

Mr McTaggart - Headteacher 

 
 

 

 
 

Griffin

 

Phoenix

 

Pegasus

 

Dragon

 
Points Points Points Points 

297 206        408 525 

    

Stars of the Week  

5th May 2023 

Y6 Elsa   Lola   Adam                   

Y5 Sienna  Kai   Alex D      

Y4 Mahijith  Sisi   Isabelle O    

Y3 Katerina  Emily S  Izzy  
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PE Next week (12th May)  – Friday – Y6 

Reading 
Winners  

4RF   93% 

Winners! 

WOW – April 
Walk to 
School 
Badges 

awarded next 
week! 



 
 

Tel: 01245 467973   https://barnes-farm-junior.eschools.co.uk 
https://www.facebook.com/FOBFSPTA   Twitter @barnesfarmjnr 

     

 
Friends of Barnes Farm Schools (PTA) 

 
Thank you to all the parents who signalled an interest in reforming the 

parent teacher association (Friends of Barnes Farm Schools). There 
was a good range of responses so we would like to hold a meeting in 

the Barn at 9am on Wednesday 24th May to discuss this further. 
Please come along for a cup of coffee and an opportunity to re-form a 
committee to oversee a charitable organisation that can support the 

work of both schools. No experience necessary but bags of enthusiasm! 

 
 

10 days away!! Walk to School Week – 15th May – 19th May 
 

 

 
Each day that week is themed. To find out more go to the Living Streets website 

 

House Cup has started! 
 

The inter-house football competition has begun with Griffin beating Pegasus 2-1 today. All 
children were invited to sign up to be in the team and represent their house in this House 

Captain-organised intra-school competition. 
More details to follow!  

https://www.livingstreets.org.uk/products-and-services/projects/walk-to-school-week
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